

Reading.

1. Look at the pictures.
What do you think these people do?



2. Read the article. Circle T for true and F for false.

- | | | |
|--|---|---|
| 1. Peter is a pilot. | T | F |
| 2. Peter's salary is good. | T | F |
| 3. Rimii is from India. | T | F |
| 4. She says her work is sometimes interesting. | T | F |
| 5. Tanya is an engineer. | T | F |
| 6. She says school is difficult. | T | F |

For some people, their job is interesting but their salary is not good. For other people, their job is boring, but their salary is good. And then for some people, their job is interesting, and their salary is good. Let's look at some people and their jobs.

Peter Elworthy is from New Zealand. He's not a pilot; he's a farmer! His farm is very big, so he uses an airplane. He says, "I'm happy. My job is interesting, and also the salary is good. And my dog, Shep, can come with me in the airplane."

Rimii Sen is an actress. She is Indian, and she is from Mumbai. "People think an actress's life is exciting, but it is difficult work, and sometimes it is boring. However, the salary is very good!"

Tanya Rogers is a student from Boulder, Colorado, in the United States. She is studying to be an engineer, but she really wants to be a musician. "School is boring, and I love my music. For some musicians, the salary is good, but for most musicians it is not good".

Engineer or musician? What a decision!

1. Answer the questions.

1. What does Peter do?

2. Is Peter poor?

3. What does Rimii do?

4. Is her salary good?

5. Where is Tanya from?

6. Do you think Tanya is happy?
